Hernandez Maria I

From: Ron-Marilyn Gooderham <ronmarilyng@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2015 9:49 AM

To: Hernandez Maria I; Sen Gelser; Rep Barton

Subject: HB 3494-A OPPOSE UNLESS AMENDED

HB 3494-A contains unacceptable loopholes and will not protect dogs and cats. The bill would allow declawing and
devocalization to continue unchecked in Oregon at the sole discretion of veterinarians. The bill is not a step forward
for animals. Rather, it is a step backwards in the movement to protect animals from unnecessary harm.



